
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
          

Tuesday 26th March 2024 
 
Re: Enrichment: Next half term 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 
Please note that due to the important Year 12 examinations taking place after Easter, we are pausing the enrichment 
cycle for three weeks in order to support your son/daughter’s preparations for the examinations. 
 
Instead of attending enrichment on Wednesday 17th April, Wednesday 24th April and Wednesday 1st May, your 
son/daughter should use this time to prepare fully for their examinations. They will be expected in school as usual but 
will have access to the 6th Form Learning Zone, study space R16-17 and the School Library.  
 
Upon completion of the exams, from Wednesday 8th May, students in Year 12 will be moving onto their final 
enrichment cycle as follows: 
 
12.4 & 12.5 - Sport & PE - students must bring appropriate sports kit (this does not have to be Coopers kit!), In 
particular, students must bring trainers. Students will meet in the sports hall to be registered and to choose their 
activities. 
 
12.2 & 12.3 - Think like a Philosopher - this is a timetabled lesson that will allow your son/daughter to develop their 
critical thinking skills. 12.4 - will go to MB1 with Mrs Evans, 12.5 - will go to AN1 with Mrs Read. 
 
12.8 & 12.9 - Future Learn MOOC – students will be in the Learning Zone for this, they must go at the start of the lesson 
where Mrs Morse will register them and talk through the different courses they can engage in. 
 
12.6 & 12.7 - Mentoring/Volunteering – all students should complete self-arranged volunteering or mentoring, 
in/outside of school.  Within school there are many staff who can help, e.g. subject teachers or alternatively if your 
son/daughter already volunteers out of school then they can carry on with whatever they are doing. 
 
12.0 & 12.1 - Specialist - If your son/daughter is are interested in the Duke of Edinburgh scheme, then they should 
speak to Mr Teece or use this time to research what they are going to do. Alternatively, if they are or are planning to 
engage in any of the other courses available (Sutton Trust/K+/EPQ) then this time is given in lieu. 
 
This final enrichment cycle continues until 26th June – at which time your son/daughter will have concluded their 
enrichment programme at Coopers’ Coborn. If you have any questions about 6th Form enrichment, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs A Wilkes 

Pastoral Development Coordinator 


